From your Brothers and Sisters at the
Five Mile Beach Volunteer Fireman's Association

(The Wildwoods)

The Fireman's Convention is fast approaching, and a part of that convention experience is the NJ Fireman's Parade.  Since 1974, the FMBVFA has hosted the parade and fire expo.  We very much appreciate you coming to our home and enjoying all the Wildwood's have to offer.

As many of you know, the parade has dwindled down over the years from a 8 or 9 hour long event, to a 1 to 1 1/2 hour event.  We know that there are many reasons for this downturn, but we're hoping to revitalize it, and to that end, WE NEED YOUR HELP.

This year we'll be incorporating a kids bike along.  Your kids will be able to decorate their bikes and participate in the parade with your company.  Additionally, local businesses will be invited to enter floats with fire related themes.  We know this is a baby step, but we absolutely want you to have the best experience possible when you visit our island.

If you go to the website, http://www.njfireexpo.com and look on the Parade Page, you'll see that there is a video of the NJ Fireman's Parade from 1915.  Help us help you enjoy your time here, and let's make the Fireman's Parade as good as you all remember.

Thank you, and please register on the website.

Ed Beck

Parade Chairman,

Five Mile Beach Volunteer Fireman's Association
